
 

 

                            RYAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, KONDAPUR 

                                              Grandparents Day- 2023  

 

 

Circular no:33 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Ryan International School, Kondapur! 

 

As we are celebrating Grandparents tomorrow, i.e., 12/10/2023 the regular school is declared a 

holiday. The students have to come along with their grandparents for the program. (For 

remaining students it is a holiday). We welcome all grandparents for the auspicious day and 

bless our kids. 

Timings:  Mont 1A and 2A- 9:00 am to 11:30 am 

               Mont 2B and 3A- 10:00 am to 12:30 pm 

Kindly fill in the google form shared in NS. (If already filled please ignore). 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal. 


